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Dear Enfield Council
Response to the Draft Local Plan Reg 18 Consultation 2021
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this important consultation.

I am writing to object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11;
Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between
Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; Policy
SAS52 page 372; and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 — all of which
propose the de-designation of Green Belt for housing and other purposes.

I am strongly opposed to the proposals outlined in the plan, including those which relate to
matters of supermarket real estate.

The green belt is called green belt for a specific reason and purpose - to prevent the spill of
built environments into countrified areas.

People who move to locations in Enfield which contain easy access to green belt area - do
so precisely for that reason. Clean air, space and nature.

If the pandemic has shown us anything it has shown us how important this is for our
primal needs, our health and our well being.

As a resident of Borough of Enfield since 1997, I am vehemently opposed to the ongoing
urbanisation of this area.

The comments provided in this response to the consultation are my own views.



